
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary… 

                   Wednesday 23rd April 

Return to school  

Thursday 24th April 
Year 2 trip to Tide and Tide Museum 

Children to wear evacuee costumes 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 1 phonics workshop 

Monday 12th May 
Minibeast sessions with EYFS 

Year 2 School trip 

Wednesday 14th May 

Parent/Carer SEND coffee morning 9-10am 

Wednesday 21st May 

School and community teams Dad’s support group 
(Flyer to follow) 

Friday 23rd May 
Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June 

Back to school 

Thursday 12th June 

Tempest Class photos 

Thursday 19th June 
Planetarium visiting Y1&Y2 

Thursday 26th June 
Reception, Year 1&2 Sports Day 1.30pm-3pm 

Friday 27th June 
Reception visit to theatre 

Wednesday 2nd July 
Nursery Sports afternoon 1.30pm-3pm 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

                             Nursery-        97.52% 

                            Pearl Class-     92.89% 

                            Ruby Class-     94.15% 

                            Diamond Class- 94.44% 

Sapphire Class- 97.47% 

                             Emerald Class-  92.7% 

                            Topaz Class-     97.78% 

 Our school target is 95%. Well done to Nursery, Sapphire and 

Topaz class for achieving over 95%. 

 

 
 

Headteacher award: 

Nursery: Nellie 

Reception: Casper and James 

Year 1: Evie and Joseph 

Year 2: Hettie and Freddie.P 

Staff: Miss McGrath 

Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  
Winning class this week Topaz 

Special shout out to… Elijah, Finley, Arabella and 

Monique 

 

We will no longer be offering the option to purchase snack 

from school. Children are invited to bring their own snack 

from home. 

This could include: fresh fruit, fresh vegetables, raisins, 

dried fruit, fruit flakes, rice cakes, bread sticks, smoothie 

pouch (we can not allow crisps, cereal bars, sweets, 

winders, pastries, cake, milkshake, yoghurt based items or 

chocolate) 

 

We would like to say a big thank you and best wishes to Miss 

McGrath who shall be starting her maternity leave after the Easter 

break. 

Easter 

A big well done to our children for the wonderful Easter performance. Well 

done and thank you for supporting our Easter Bonnet Parade too. We 

raised £105 which shall be used towards the cost of coaches for upcoming 

school visits.  

 Optional events arranged by our Fundraising 

team… 

Friday 16th May 

Yr2 Leavers hoodie orders to be in 

Tuesday 3rd June 

Bags 2 School 

                       Friday 20th June 
Quiz and Chips fundraising evening 

 

 

Our disco was lots of fun. We saw lots of super dancing and 

managed to raise £340. This shall be used towards upcoming 

school visits. 

Year 2 Leavers Hoody- letters gone out today please return 

order slip and cash by Friday 16th May  


